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November 30, 2022
Tree Lot, Holiday Fair, We're Hiring!

OUR TREE LOT IS OPEN!

We have beautiful trees, wreaths, and garland. Our lot is open at 5770 E. Pima
Street Monday -Thursday by appointment, Friday & Saturday 10AM - 9PM, and
Sunday 10AM -7PM. We are also excited to announce that we are partnering
with The Monica restaurant and have trees available for sale at
their location at 40 E. Congress downtown.



Come support the boys and buy your tree from TABC!

HOLIDAY FAIR

This Saturday, December 3 from
10AM - 4PM, come visit our annual
Holiday Fair! We will have food,
music, and many local craft
vendors. It's a great chance to buy
some holiday gifts, get your
Christmas tree, and hear the boys
sing! Some vendors have donated
items to be included in a raffle at
the event. Come support the Boys
Chorus and local artisans at this
fun, festive event.

HOLIDAY CONCERT

Our annual Holiday Concert is on
Saturday, December 10, and we
want to see you there!

​There are two shows, 3PM and
7:30PM. It's the most wonderful
time of the year, so be sure to get
your tickets in advance!

You can purchase tickets on our
website, here, or you can call or
stop by the office. 520-296-6277

WE'RE HIRING!

Would you or someone you know like
to work with a youth organization
known world-wide for excellence in
choral music education and
performance? 
The Boys Chorus is hiring! We are

https://boyschorus.org/purchase-tickets/
tel:520-296-6277


looking for an Associate Conductor
and a Development Officer. If you are
interested or know someone who may
be interested, please send a resume
and cover letter to
ackerley@boyschorus.org.

UPCOMING EVENTS

12/3 - Holiday Fair, TABC Hall, 10am-4pm
12/4 - Holiday Card with U of A Choirs, 3pm & 7:30pm. Get tickets
12/6 - Patronato's Christmas, San Xavier Mission, 6pm & 7:45pm. Get tickets
12/7 - Patronato's Christmas, San Xavier Mission, 6pm & 7:45pm. Get tickets
12/10 - Holiday Concert, U of A Crowder Hall, 3pm & 7:30pm. Get tickets
12/11 - Touring Chorus Holiday, Gaslight Music Hall, 2pm & 6pm. Get tickets
12/17 - Happy Holidays ¡Feliz Navidad! with Tucson Symphony. Get tickets
12/18 - Happy Holidays ¡Feliz Navidad! with Tucson Symphony. Get tickets
1/8 - Family Fun Day, TABC Hall, 2-4pm

The Tucson Arizona Boys Chorus has launched our Capital Campaign to
Sustain Our Future. This campaign will help support the Boys Chorus for
many years to come. If you would like more information or to participate in
the Campaign, please visit the campaign website at www.tabccampaign.org

Follow us on social media!
 

    Follow us on Facebook and Instagram for the
most up to date events, news, and

information!
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